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                                                       MARKET UPDATE 

 

CHANGE OF REGISTRY ADDRESS NOTIFICATION  

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.15.1 and with effect from 24 May 2024, the Sydney office of 

Computershare Investor Services Pty Limited is moving to:  

 

6 Hope St 

Ermington NSW 2115 

 

Telephone numbers and postal address remain unchanged. 

 

Lodgement of documentation by member organisations, securityholders and other parties must be made 

at the new address from 24 May 2024. 

 

ENDS 

 
Authorised for release by: Dr Gary Weiss AM, Executive Director 

 
For further information please contact: 

 
Gary Weiss 

Executive Director 

+61 2 8227 5500 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




